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Veronica Leborgne new Director of 
Lands

For immediate release 

(Kahnawake – 2, Ohiarí:ha/June 2023) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is pleased to inform the community that Veronica 
Leborgne has been selected as the Director of Lands, effective May 
29, 2023. 

Veronica has worked at the MCK since 
2007 in various capacities, from the 
Accounting Department to Human 
Resources, and later as the General 
Manager of Lands Operations in June of 
2018. She has most recently been 
employed as the Interim Director of Lands 
since January 2023, upon the previous 
Director’s departure.   

“We’re very pleased to make this announcement today,” said 
Executive Infrastructure Officer Chris Stacey. “Having worked in 
several different areas within the MCK and at the Lands Unit for the 
past five years, Veronica has a wide range of skills that made her the 
ideal candidate for this position.”  
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